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Consider Sending a Letter of Support for SB 1081 (Morrell) Related to Hunting
and Sport Fishing Reduced or Free License Fees for Veterans and Senior Citizens
(Supervisor Virginia Bass)

That the Board of Supervisors send a letter to Senator Mike Morrell in
support of his bill, SB 1081 related to hunting and sport fishing reduced or
free license fees for veterans and senior citizens.
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